
Childcare Re-opening Guidelines 

Welcome back!  We are happy to announce our Childcare area is going to be opening with limited hours 

and days beginning Monday August 31st.  For the safety of your child and our staff we have a few 

changes in policy and procedures.  Please take the opportunity to read these over prior to reserving your 

spot. 

Childcare will be available by reservation only.  You may sign up on-line through the link on our website 

or by calling our main line at 303-269-8400.  The staff in childcare will not be able to make reservations.  

You may sign-up for ONE time slot per day. Each time slot will be an hour and a half (90 minutes). You 

must pick up your child at the end of the designated time slot so we may complete the required cleaning 

and prepare for the next group.  Each time frame will have up to 15 spots available. 

A couple of items of note: 

 We apologize in advance, but we will not be changing diapers until further notice.  

 No toys or electronics brought in from home will be allowed. 

 We will allow each child to bring a snack, as always, peanut free please.  

 We will be able to accommodate bottle feeding, but not spoon feeding. 

 Please bring a water bottle or sippy cup as we will not provide cups for water. 

The limited childcare days/hours are as follows: 

Morning (Monday - Friday) 

8:00am-9:30am 

10:00am-11:30 am 

Evening (Monday - Thursday) 

5:00pm-6:30pm 

For check-in, please enter through the outdoor play area. Checkout will take place at the childcare front 

desk, accessible through the childcare front door. After pickup, please exit the building through the 

hallway at the south doors, not the main doors. 

Masks are required everywhere inside the Recreation center for 10 years and older. Parents please have 

your mask ON when entering the childcare gate. 

We will continue to monitor social distancing protocols, mask mandates and all other requirements 

from state and local health departments.   We will continue to review processes and expand days/times 

when/if possible. 

Our overall goal is going to be the safety and well-being of all the children and staff, so this information 

may change as needed.  Please visit our website for the most current information. 

 

Thank you! 


